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Welcome to the latest Boarding News from Queenswood.
Click on the pink hyperlinks to read more.

Thank you to the many full, weekly 
and flexi-boarders who have 

contributed to this round-up of  
the term. We’d like to wish all our 
readers a Merry Christmas and a 

Happy New Year.

A Message from Mrs Ludwick, Assistant Head Boarding
A warm welcome to this 
term’s edition of  our Boarders’ 
newsletter. I do hope you enjoy 
reading about everything 
our boarders have done this 
term. It has certainly been a 
busy one, and thank you to 
our boarders for their article 
contributions! 

It was a delight to return to 
quasi normal boarding routines 
in September. After months of  
depleted boarding houses last 
academic year, due to a large 
number of  students remote 
learning, we welcomed back all 
our existing boarders, together 
with a very healthy new intake 
of  new boarders. Read more

The Autumn Term in Stamp House
Maggie, Adrienne, Jessica, Chihiro and Ysabel 
report on a busy term in our junior boarding 
house. From pumpkin-picking to ice-skating, 
House Suppers to Treat Nights, there has been 
so much going on. Meanwhile, Phoebe tells us 
what it’s like to be a flexi-boarder in Year 7.

A Week in the Life of  a Centre Boarder
‘I always love coming back on a Sunday. This 
is because when we come back things are very 
relaxed and chilled.  We unpack our stuff for 
the week then have free time to rewind and get 
ready to be in school the next day...’ Read more

    @QueenswoodSch         @QueenswoodSch	  queenswoodschool

Indie – a ‘Trew’ friend

What we get up to at the weekend

One-term boarding at Q

Nana, Elly and Jasmine look back on 
some of  the exciting trips and activities 
that have taken place this term.

Georgie introduces us to Trew’s newest 
resident – a ‘a loveable, slightly insane 
husky flat coat retriever’!

Irene has spent the Autumn Term at 
Q. As she returns to Spain, she reflects 
on a really enjoyable three months 
experiencing a British education.
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